
 

 

Readers and Writers 
 

This term’s text is:  

Cosmic by Frank Cottrell Boyce 

Our focus will be on: 

Diary writing 

 Non chronological reports 

 Tenses 

 Expanded noun phrases 

Fronted adverbials 

 Subordinate clauses 

 
 
We will also be using a resource called 
‘Cracking Comprehension’ to enhance our 
reading skills. 

 

 

Mathematicians 
Yr4 and 5 will be taught maths in their 

separate year groups this term. 

 

Yr4 / Yr5 Place Value 

 Yr4 Numbers to 10,000 

 Yr5 Numbers to 10,000, 100,000 and 

a million 

 Rounding Numbers 

 Comparing and ordering numbers 

 Negative numbers 

 Roman Numerals 

 

 

 

  

  

Linguists 

We will be learning Spanish with Miss 

Martinez every Friday morning. 

 

Theologians 

This term we will be thinking about what we 
can learn from the life and teachings of 

Jesus. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What does Earth look like from the Solar 

System? 

Athletes 

PE days are Thursday and Friday this term. 

Please arrive at school in your PE kits.  

Our Thursday PE sessions will be run by 

Bristol Progressive Sports. 

On Fridays Yr5 will be joining Yr6 for 

swimming.  

 

 
  

Philosophers 

JIGSAW  
This term we are thinking about ‘Being me 

in my world’ .  

 

Scientists 
 

 We will be learning about the movement of 

the Earth and other planets relative to sun 

in the Solar System. We will also be learning 

about the movement of the Moon relative 

to the Earth and why we have day and night. 

 

Geographers 

 We will be using maps to locate the World’s 

countries, learning about their characteristics 

and major cities. We will also be learning about 

longitude and latitude, the hemispheres, Tropics 

and time zones. 

Artists 
We will be learning about how artists have 

represented Earth and the Solar System 

throughout history. We will also enhance 

our own skills in drawing, painting and 

sculpture using a range of materials. 
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We will also be using our 

ICT skills to complete our 

enquiry challenge this 

term. 

 


